
                                                                                    
 

 

 

 

Date of Release: July 10, 2015 

 

On July 10, 2015, at approximately 1:20 am, the Acworth Police Department responded to 4801 

Baker Grove Road Apt. 102 in reference to a person shot. Upon arrival, officers discovered a 

victim suffering from two gunshot wounds. The victim stated that the suspects, who have yet to be 

identified, fled the scene on foot after a confrontation occurred inside the apartment. The victim 

was transported to a local hospital for treatment and is expected to recover. The Acworth Police 

Department Criminal Investigations Division is still investigating this case. If anyone has 

information on this case, please contact the Acworth Police Department at 770-974-1232.   
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